Labor Dept. Allocates $264,

U.S. Senator Mike Gravel
announced today that he was
most pleased with the recent
allocation of $264,000 to the
State of Alaska from the Dept.
of Labor.

This money is to be used to
find training opportunities for
200 jobless Alaskans.

It is most significant that out
of the total amount for the

twelve western states of $77
787, that Alaska has receive
about one quarter of this mon

“The broad participation
Government, Industry, Lab
and the public at large in ou
recent Job Conference sho
that the attention of Alaskan
is on the job problem,” said
Senator Gravel.




